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This is the most absurd proposal I have ever seen. 
I am a surveyor and civil engineer I have one office employee and I do the field work by myself
self. 
Very seldom do I have field work that lasts more than two non consecutive days and usually last
about 4 to 6 hours. Your proposal would require me to make a 12 hour session to accomplish 4
hours of work. 
Roswell is almost always above the 90 degree threshold. I don't usually work outside the rest of the
time so I would have to spend several days working outside not doing any productive work getting
acklamated to do my field work. Along with setting up a cooling station for a temporary work site
that may be from a few hundred yards to several miles from the cooling station. This has no basis as
I have been surveying in NM for over 40 years and have never have a heat related event.


